
From: Bob Donegan [bobd@keepclam.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2009 5:45 PM
To: Paananen, Ron; Powers, Bob; Ron.Posthuma@MetroKC.gov
Subject: RE: Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program
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                Thanks 
  
  
From: Alaskan Way Viaduct [mailto:Viaduct@WSDOT.WA.GOV]  
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2009 4:54 PM 
To: bobd@keepclam.com 
Subject: RE: Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
  

Bob, 

Thanks for your inquiry. We are still developing the environmental review process for the bored tunnel hybrid 
alternative, and should have information to share with you during the first week of May. We are not planning on 
issuing an RFP for the environmental document. The existing project team made up of staff from WSDOT, 
KCDOT, SDOT, and consultants will prepare the documents. 

The PowerPoint of the presentation we made to your group is attached. Please contact any of us at the phone 
numbers below if you have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 

Ron Paananen, Urban Corridors Deputy Administrator 
Washington State Department of Transportation 
206-464-1221 

Ron Posthuma, Assistant Director 
King County Department of Transportation 
206-684-1007 

Bob Powers, Deputy Director 
Seattle Department of Transportation 
206-684-0577 

---------------------------------------------------------- 

From: Bob Donegan [mailto:bobd@keepclam.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2009 1:46 PM 

To: Grace.Crunican@Seattle.Gov; Robert Powers; Amy Grotefendt 

Subject: EIS? 

I've been to lots of community meetings and the usual



assortment of individual meetings on our favourite topic. Several

people have asked me what the EIS process will be in project. Are you 

going to do an RFP for EIS? 

Also, can you send the latest power point of the 

presentation you did for our Coalition last Thursday? We are meeting 

daily with legislators and want to be sure to use the latest info. 

Bob 
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